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BOWLING GREEN STATE UNIVERSITY

Aslan Studies Program

January 11,2016
Dear Madam or Sir:

The Asian Studies Program at Bowling Green State University would like to invite you and your
students to attend Asia Day on Monday, February 15,2016 from 9:30 am to 12:00 pm. This event,
part of BGSU’s Presidents’ Day Open House, will introduce your students to international
opportunities in Asia.

Asia Day will begin at 9:30 am at the Gish Film Theater inside Hanna Hall (map # 52) at BGSU.
Following an introduction by Asian Studies faculty, students are invited to attend a variety of
workshops on Asian culture. Please see the enclosed schedule for a description of some of the
activities we have planned. We have attached a map and the schedule of events. Please pass this
invitation to interested faculty and students. I hope you will take this opportunity to see our program
and campus.

Thank you for considering this invitation. I trust that you and your students will benefit from this
educational experience. Please kindly RSVP to Akiko Kawano Jones (jakiko@bgsu.edu) by
Tuesday, February 9",

Sincerely,
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Akiko’Kawano Jones, ctor
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